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Dawn Paton

From: Young, Petra

Sent: 07 April 2017 10:28

To: Hilary Saunders

Subject: RE: NYM/2017/0127/CU

Dear Hilary,

We didn’t produce a lay out plan for this proposal, because it remains exactly as it is.
Instead of office furniture it will be filled with living room furniture.
It is low key, short term residential space.

Room 1 will have a table and chairs with electric cooking facilities.
Room 2, 3 and 4 will each have a sofa bed, book case, coffee tables, lights and a chair in it.

Students and artists will be able to book the rooms if they are working in the workshop units to produce art or
organise events and they stay for a specific amount of time. For example in the summer months we’d like to offer
Yorkshire Coast College Arts students the opportunity to work in the workshop units (1 artist on his/her own

or more students as a group) for between 1 and 4 weeks at a time. They then have the opportunity to stay over
upstairs so that they can explore the forest early morning or late at night.

Does that make sense?

Thank you






